
From:   Ryan Martineau   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 23, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0759-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The 450 MHz center frequency will be moved to 450.100 MHz to satisfy this requirement. We will amend
the application and resubmit related documents, pending resolution of the fatal SpaceCap error.


